
POWERING PROGRESS THROUGH 

SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY 

B W R V IP BWR Vessel & Internals Project 2000-344 

December 15, 2000 

Document Control Desk 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 

Attention: C. E. Carpenter 

Subject: PROJECT NO. 704 - BWRVIP Response to NRC Request for Additional 
Information Regarding BWRVIP-78 

Reference: Letter from William H. Bateman (NRC) to Carl Terry (BWRVIP Chairman), 
"Proprietary Request for Additional Information Regarding BWR Integrated 
Surveillance Program (BWRVIP-78) (TAC NO. MA91 11)," dated June 19, 2000 

Enclosed are 10 copies of the BWRVIP response to the NRC Request for Additional 
Information (RAI) regarding the BWRVIP-78 report as transmitted by the NRC letter 
referenced above. For convenience, each item identified in the RAI is stated first followed by 
the BWRVIP response to that item.  

The enclosed information concerns a report that the NRC staff has found to be proprietary in 
nature. Therefore, the enclosed information is also proprietary and should be withheld from 
public disclosure.  

If you have any questions on this subject please contact Rich Ciemiewicz of Exelon (BWRVIP 
Assessment Committee Technical Chairman) by telephone at 610.765.5963.  

Sincerely, 

Carl Terry 
Niagara Mohawk Power Corp.  
Chairman, BWR Vessel and Internals Project 

c: Rich Ciemiewicz, Exelon 
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